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June 19, 2002 
 
 
 
Dr. Linda Bailey Hayden 
NRTS Principal Investigator 
 
Dear Dr. Hayden: 
 
I would like to share with you the great experiences our students at Perquimans Central had for the last two 
weeks.  The NASA Langley Learning Technology Project entitled “Off To A Flying Start” allowed our 
students to learn new and exciting ways to integrate technology with math and science. 
 
Ms. Cynthia Stallings, our Technology Specialist, worked with 30 students to research the history of flight, 
people involved in flight and principles of flight.  The students were able to construct their own planes and 
put their planes in flight for distance.  Students were also given the opportunity to travel and visit the 
Virginia Air and Space Museum in Hampton.  The program ended each week with an awards ceremony 
where parents were invited out to witness their child’s success with technology in the project.  Each child 
was presented a T-shirt and awards. 
 
Many positive remarks were made from parents whose children were involved in the program.  It provided 
our students with a great opportunity that otherwise they would not have been exposed to. 
 
Many thanks go to Ms. Stallings for her hard work of planning and making sure our students are provided 
with this great opportunity.  Her dedication to further enhance Perquimans Central’s students with 
technology is unreal. 
 
Many thanks to you, Dr. Hayden, for allowing us to be a part of this project.  We appreciate how this project 
has provided PCS students with many positive learning experiences.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Billy Stallings, 
Principal 


